
 

                                                                     
                                                                                                                                       District 9423 

CAMBRIDGE COURIER 
___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Information about our next Rotary Meeting (usually held at Cambridge Bowling Club, 7.10 for 7.30 am): 

Wednesday 11th September 2024 
Activity:  Coastcare – Meg Anklesaria will explain 

      On Duty:  Club Host:  Cate Barlow                                                         Set up/Pack up:  David James  

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 18th September 2024 

 

Activity: Kara Passi will give an account of the recent 
teacher visit to the Kara Mulia School for Deaf children 

Club Host: Don Holywell 
Set up/pack up:  Graham McHarrie 

 
 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 

• Our Driver Training will take place at the 
Showgrounds on Friday 27th September; details 
to follow 

• There will be a normal meeting on 25th Sept as 
the social event will now be towards the end of 
October 

NEWS ABOUT OUR CLUB MEETINGS, ROTARY GENERALLY, & OUR WORLD 
 
 We had a combined meeting with the Rotary Clubs of Northbridge and North Perth this last week, 
and we all participated in the District Governor Pat Schraven’s Official Visit. DG Pat is a member of 
the Rockingham Club and she reminded us that as Rotarians we are 'people of action', and we need 
to find ways of getting the word out to people who may not have heard of who we are and what we 
do. DG Pat expanded on the four aligned goals and actions for Rotary WA, namely increasing our 
impact (a reminder that Global and District grants are available for new initiatives); expanding our 
reach (through the creation of 4 new clubs, including Rotaract clubs); enhancing participant 
engagement (more opportunities to bring the District together to share ideas and connect); and 
increasing our ability to adapt (be innovative in how we go about achieving our goals). And above 
all—showcase the fun we have in Rotary. The three Club Presidents then each provided an overview 
of their respective Club plans for the 2024/2025 Rotary year. Seven of our members were able to 
attend this productive and pleasurable get-together.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Birthdays:  Margaret Lane (23 Jul); Mike Graham (17 Aug); Mary Beattie (3 Sep)  

Wedding anniversaries: Ross & Fran Ledger (2 Jul); Mike & Yvonne Graham (31 Aug) 

Rotary anniversaries: none this time 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       
 

He got injured at a seafood disco last week; he pulled a mussel. 

The Floreat Lions Club is holding a discussion on Alzheimer’s Disease led by Prof Ralph Martins on 10th 
September 2024 from 6.30 pm – 8.00 pm in the Boulevard North Room, Ground floor, Cambridge 
Library. A gold coin donation will go to Alzheimer’s Research Australia; go to  
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1269211 to make a free booking. 
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